ST MARK'S CE PRIMARY SCHOOL: NEWSLETTER

Keep up-to-date with school news and events:
School Website: stmarksce.co.uk
Twitter: stmarkmywords
PTA Facebook: St. Mark's CofE School PTA

17th November 2016

We will be taking part in **Children In Need Day tomorrow**, **Friday 18th November**. This year's theme is "Spots" and children are invited to come to school in non-uniform wearing an item of "spotty" clothing or just in their own clothes if they prefer. We would appreciate a donation of £1 per family to donate to Children in Need.

A reminder to **Year 1 and Year 2** parents/carers to return their preference slip for tickets to the KS1 Christmas performance. Collection boxes are situated outside the office.

Orders for **Spring Term milk** are now being taken for children in Years 1-6, and Reception pupils age 5+. If you wish to order milk for your child, please ensure payment is made via your ParentPay account no later than next Monday, 21st November.

Many thanks for your very generous contributions to Mrs Boardman's toy stall at St Mark's Church Christmas Fair. The Fair will be held this Saturday, 19th November from 10am in the Church and our school choir will be singing at the Fair at 11.15am.

Order forms for the personalised Christmas baubles are available from the School Office.

If your child is in Nursery or Year 3 – Year 6 and receives a school meal, please ensure payment is made before the first day of the school week and that there is a minimum credit of £10 on their ParentPay account to cover meals for that week.

Please check our website (stmarksce.co.uk) for latest news and diary dates.

Follow us on Twitter (@stmarkmywords) and Facebook (St Marks CofE School PTA) for class activity photographs and event information.

Thank you for your continued support.

Class Organisation: